


constructing high-rise condo units cannot be ignored. The increased population density will
put a strain on the local environment, including air and water quality and the natural habitat of
local wildlife. This will have a negative effect on the local ecosystem and the health of
residents. Fourthly, the addition of high-rise condo units will put a strain on the local
infrastructure, including roads, schools, and hospitals. This may result in an increased burden
on taxpayers to fund necessary improvements.
Finally, high-rise condo units often lack the amenities that are typically found in a small
suburb, such as green spaces, parks, and playgrounds. This can make it more difficult for
families with children to find suitable activities and places to play. The addition of large
developments can significantly alter the character of a small suburb, making the area feel more
urban and less like a peaceful residential community. I urge you to work with the community
to find a more reasonable solution that will not negatively impact our lives. I request that you
put me and all the others families living in my suburb on the mailing list for the city council
meeting. We have a right to live in a safe and healthy environment, and we will not stand by
while Almadev, a multi-million dollar development firm destroys it for their profits.
 
Regards,
Kevin Dushi
 


